
REPORT ON DEPARTMENTAL ORIENTATION

(4th January 2023 - 5th January 2023)

Mata Sundri College begins yet another season with new
energetic and inquisitive young women. To make them aware of
the opportunities shared by the Placement & Internship Cell, The
Placement & Internship Team had organized a 2 day orientation

program on the 4th and 5th January 2023 and students across all
the Departments of college were present- Department of Computer

Science, Department of Psychology/English/Political Science, Department of
Hindi/History/Economics/B.El.Ed, Department of ASPM/Maths/Statistics,

Department of Commerce & Department of Sanskrit/Urdu/
Philosophy/Punjabi/Music.

The session began with an introduction of Placement Cell with
thorough Insights on Workshop and Training programs which are
provided to the students. Various points such as the profiles offered to
them as well as the companies which conduct the internship drives
were elaborated.

The students were told about the Placement Committee Faculty
Members and the Team of students in the Committee.
An elaborate record of the companies that have visited the campus for
respective Placement Drives, Internships or Events was presented
and the students were made aware of the Placement Cell policies
including the "Internship Policy" and the consequences on the breach
of it.



The Social Media Handles of the Placement Committee were shared
with the students along with the steps to join the Placement
Committee.

The session witnessed enthusiastic freshers – around 40 students
each day joined the orientation sessions. The orientation sessions
were conducted from 5:30 PM to 6:30 PM via Google Meet.

The Speakers from the Placement team took the students through an
informative session about the Committee with the help of a digital
Presentation and effective oration.

The sessions witnessed enthusiastic participation and all the queries
were answered by the speakers. Dr. Kalpana Devi, Convener of the
Cell, and Ms. Ashema Hasti, Co-Convener of the Placement Cell
informed the students about the significance of internships that
provide students a professional experience while they are still
studying. They encouraged the students to join various grooming
sessions and workshops organized by the Cell throughout the year to
get a competitive advantage in the job market.
The students were told the importance of doing internships right from
the first year so that students can gain as much exposure and
experience as possible.
The students were encouraged to contact The Placement Cell
whenever in doubt and also the students must come out of their shells
and explore the opportunities.
The links for joining the placement cell were shared in the Chat box
and all the queries the attendees had were answered efficiently by a
collective effort of the Placement Committee Faculty and the Students.




